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 As the year comes to an 

end, it is quite fitting that we 

thank our staff for all of their 

hard work and efforts. 
 

A way of expressing our 

gratitude was to provide our 

staff with a party which was 

held at the British Club in 

Mahooz. 
 

Our suppliers donated 

gifts which were then passed 

on to our staff through an 

organized draw. The top prize 

of an I Phone 6 going to Ms. 

Bhagya. 
 

 May we take this 

opportunity to wish all staff and 

their families festive greetings 

and of course special thanks to 

our Event Committee and 

MADO Band for their hard work 

arranging the festive event. 
 

 We look forward to a 

New Year filled with prosper 

and success! 

        
 

Mr. Jamal Alkooheji 

President & CEO 
 

Message from the  

President & CEO 
DREAM GROUP & USV 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
11 December 2014  

 

 
I Phone 6 Winner! 

Congratulations Ms. Bhagya!!  

 

Many Thanks to our 

CEO, The British Club, 

DG Events Committee 

and All of our 

Contractors for their 

support making this 

event a huge success! 

See more photos next page .............                   ..Who is SANTA???  ! 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming Soon!..  

 

 

 Major New Contracts in the Pipeline 
 

 
 

EMPLOYEES OF THE MONTH : December 2014 
 

PROTECT SECURITY :  Shankar Giri 

QUICK ZEBRA/IPC :  Bhan Singh 

For More Information – Tel no.: (+973) 1770 0211 Fax no.:(+973) 1770 4111 P.O. Box 15166, Kingdom of Bahrain 
E-mail: info@dreamgroup.bh    Website: www.dreamgroup.bh 

COMPANY PROFILE OF 

THE MONTH 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 

 

 

   

 

 

       
  

       

    

GROUP EMPLOYEE OF THE  MONTH : December 2014 

Congratulations to  

Mr. Bhan Singh from the CEO 

and GGM for achieving the 

Group Employee of the 

Month for Outstanding 

Services and hard 

work/dedication in his role as 

Team Leader with I Pest 

Control (IPC). 

Contact us: 
 

Tel:(+973) 1773-5142 

Fax:(+973)1770-3834 

Email: temco@batelco.com.bh  

Website: www.dreamgroup.bh 

 

     Dream Fire & Safety                  PSS-BWTC 

 

Services Includes: 
 

 Heating Ventilation and Air-Conditioning 

(HVAC’s) System 

 Electrical System Installation 

 Plumbing and Drainage System 

 Fire Protection System 

 Building Management and Building 

Automation System 
 

TEMCO have worked with Major renowned 

consultants: 
 

 Mohd Salauddin Consulting Engineer 

Bureau 

 GEMAC 

 Bahrain Engineer Bureau 

 Gulf House Engineering 

 Mazen Al Umran 

 Modern Architect 

 Koheeji Engineering 

 Farey Kazerooni 
 

       + Plus  various consultants 

 

 

       Trust Electro Mechanical Services 

Company (TEMCO) is one of the leading M.E.P 

services provider and has been in the Business 

Design, Engineering and Procurement Execution 

of various  projects in the Kingdom of Bahrain for 

more than 7-Years.  
 

TEMCO is GRADE-1 approved Electrical 

Contractor from Electricity Distribution Directorate 

of Bahrain and has a Team of experienced and 

technically qualified Engineers supported by 

highly skilled Technicians capable of executing 

any type and size of MEP projects. 
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             QZS-BIA Site                   QZS-Enma Mall    
               

  

  

 ” Together we can offer our client the complete 

M.E.P Services solution under one Roof”. 

 

Health & Safety Department conducted 

a series of Training to various Sites. The Toolbox 

Talks topic in the month of December 2014 is 

regarding Safety Signage at work.  

Occupational Health & Safety Forum 

Other Activities 

           Dream Group’s 

Health and Safety 

committee conducted its 

monthly Occupational 

Health and Safety Forum, 

now on its 36th month of 

successful implementation.  

  

TOOLBOX TALK 


